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Setting a state wide rule for set backs is not a good idea. Every project is different and you can't just put it all in one pile. 
Some projects like the South Branch Solar project and Union Ridge project are right next to villages. If noise levels in 
construction are loud enough.7 miles away that children at our school need hearing protection outside during recess 
what about homes only 50ft away. Fifty is not a good distance for set backs. They need to be farther away. I hope you 
seriously take a look at what your purposing and think again not just for the project planned in our community, but 
others in Ohio.
Rachelle Harmon
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